
Policing in Your Community, 2019

Local people know their communities better than anyone else. An Garda Síochána would
love to hear what services you would like to see us provide in 2019; and the way in which
they should be provided. Let us know your views by completing this short survey and we’ll
ensure that your response is forwarded to the Superintendent in-charge of your area.

Click Here to Submit Survey

Thank you for taking the time to complete our survey. Your response will help An Garda
Síochána in providing services to your local community. If you wish to make a more detailed
submission on your local policing plan, please do so by email to policingplan@garda.ie or by
post to An Garda Síochána, Block B, Ashtown Gate, Navan Road, Dublin, D15 NP9Y, Ireland.

1. Where is your local station? 

2. What is the biggest policing concern in your area?

3. What other issues do you believe An Garda Síochána should be addressing 
in your area?

4. Are you willing to be contacted to further expand on your suggestions in 
due course, should the need arise?

5. Please provide the email or postal address at which you may be contacted:
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